
RESOLUTION No. 

Memorandum of Agreement between Portland Public Schools and the Portland Association of 
Teachers regarding the salary schedule for the current Audiologist opening in the Columbia 

Regional Program 

 

RECITALS 

1. The Columbia Regional Program currently has one opening for an Audiologist for the 
2015-2016 school year. 
 

2. In an effort to attract and retain highly qualified candidates for the position, the District 
requested PAT to consider modifications to Article 9 of the Collective Bargaining 
Agreement. PAT and the District have conferred on this issue and have come to a 
mutual agreement. 

 

RESOLVED 

 

A. It is agreed that the individual hired for the current Audiologist position in the Columbia 
Regional Program for the 2015-2016 school year may be placed on the salary schedule 
as agreed to by the District and PAT on November 23, 2015, and will progress along the 
salary schedule pursuant to Article 9 of the Collective Bargaining Agreement. 
S. Murray/C.Cusimano 

 

 

  

 


